
CITY OF NORWICH 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The regular meeting of the  
Redevelopment Agency 

scheduled for 
Monday, July 25, 2022 
has been CANCELLED 

 as there is no new business. 
 

The next Regular meeting will be  
Monday, August 22, 2022 at 6:00 pm 

 
Should the meeting be held remotely, information on how 
to participate (via phone and the internet) will be posted 

on the  
Planning & Neighborhood Services webpage and on the 

meeting agenda. 
 

Thank You for your patience at this time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  July 18, 2022 


